Dear Year 6,

Wow! Thank you so much for your fantastic letters. As PSHE lead it is really important that I hear your ideas and opinions on your PSHE lessons. I could see that lots of you enjoyed learning about healthy lifestyles and the importance of exercise and sleep. Lots of you also mentioned how interesting you found internet safety lessons.

I loved reading all of your ideas on what you would like to learn more about in your upcoming PSHE lessons and I will try my best to make sure this happens. I have booked for someone to come into school to talk to you about drug and alcohol safety. I hope you enjoy this and find it useful.

If you have any more ideas, please feel free to come and see me. I would also love it if some of you created your own manifesto and became school councillors (we will talk more about this in assembly).

Many thanks,

Miss Murphy